
Announcement by Judiciary on Black Rainstorm Warning arrangements 

 

The Judiciary has announced that because of the issuing of the Black Rainstorm 

Warning Signal, all hearings of the courts/tribunals will be adjourned this morning (June 

28). 

 

Hearings will remain adjourned this afternoon if the Black Rainstorm Warning 

Signal is still in force at or after 11am. 

 

Court/tribunal registries and offices will also be closed and re-opened as soon as 

practicable within two hours after the Black Rainstorm Warning is cancelled. 

  

Ends/Monday, June 28, 2021 

Issued at HKT 8:31 


